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                                                                              Key contact:  Email – info@basscoaststrollers.org  
Long Walks Coordinator: Sue Wright                                                                           Secretary: Vicky Walkerden – 0438 536 944 
Shorter Walks Coordinator & Treasurer: Faye Smith                                                President: ChrisKne CliLon – 0427 049 384 
Vice President & Safety: Deb Kousal                                                                            Social Coordinator: ChrisKne CliLon 
 

Annual General Mee+ng         
6/10/2025 at Corinella Community Centre 

       48 Smythe St Corinella at 11 am 
Morning tea is provided. 

The club MUST have a minimum of 4 people to 
form a commi7ee (President, Secretary, 
Treasurer and Vice President). Although all 
posiCons are declared vacant at the meeCng, 
we really need a Vice President. 
You can nominate a person (with their 
consent) or put up your own hand to become 
part of the team that keeps the BCS’s moving.  
 
The roles of Walks Coordinator, Welfare and 
Social Coordinator and Safety Officer are also 
needing to be filled. See Vicky for nominaCon 
forms and descripCons of what is involved.                         
 
 
 
  
 
  

Social Catch Ups: 
The last Friday of the month lunch 
has concluded for 2025. 
Monday 6th October: There will 
be Cme for socializaCon aSer the 
AGM. 
Monday 3rd Nov Woolami Race 
Course: Cup day fun aSer a walk. 
Wear your finest millinery 
creaCon or punCng apparel and 
be prepared to test your trivia 
knowledge. BYO food (morning 
tea & lunch). 
Monday 8th Dec: San Remo Hotel, 
12.00, aSer the morning walk. 
Wear something with a Christmas 
theme 

 

 
 
 
 

The Bass Coast Stroller Website: 
Commence a new habit: Look at the website 
for walk informaCon and updates (including 
last minute weather cancellaCons. 
 
 

Long & shorter walk groups: 
The long walkers conCnue encounter the 
seasons (and Cdes) as they get around. There 
was one walk cancelled due to weather and 
the meeCng of waves equalled wet feet on 
another stroll. We have seen undermining and 
destrucCon around the Point Smythe area at 
Venus Bay (where the photo was taken) and found 
wombat mansions on another. 
 
The short walkers have also been acCve with 
each walk concluding with a café stop. Whales 
were seen on a Kilcunda walk and the Cowes 
stroll was refreshing. 
The trip to Loch was well a7ended and there is 
special thanks to Fiona for doing the reccie.  
Upcoming Overnight trip to Mirboo North 
Monday 13th Oct. Walks on the Monday & 
Tuesday. 
 

 

Bass Coast 
Strollers Lakes 
Entrance Trip 
Tuesday 2nd – 
Friday 5th 
December 
2025.      
Are you going? 
 
Have you booked 
accommodaCon? 
 
Do Belinda & 
Stuart know you 
are coming? 


